
FRANKLY FRIGID, FRIENDS!
MAKING MERRY EVENT

Yes, the weather was indeed frightful as 10 Miata friends
partied in Green Bay for a “Merry Quest”.  Nevertheless,
those strong icy winds and bitter cold temps did not
dissuade us from enjoying an excellent fish fry at Fox Harbor
pub, wine-tasting at Captain’s Walk Winery, and “A Frank
Christmas” at the Meyer Theatre – all within a short jog from
the Quality Inn. (Well, it could have been a stroll, but it was
too darn cold!)

Will the elf get his wish?  Only Polly Pockets knows.  Did the Miata Friends have a 
great time?  You bet!  More fun than being at a 2013
Green Bay Packers game.  The fantastic, frivolous,
festive event included Brian & Jim in their crazy Santa
hats, Toni trying to charm the server into giving her
an extra tasting of “Titletown” wine, a trip down
memory lane for Prange’s customers, an extra

helping of Miata-sized
laughter from Craig, a
few ghost stories, 5
gold rings, brass
monkeys (ask Jim T),
Mary teaching a waitress about holiday courtesy, Jane
teasing us about the Door County photo game, Lynn’s 
bucket of chex mix, Dave “accidentally” forgetting to 
wear his elf-eared hat, Ginger inadvertently 
purchasing a very expensive bottle of wine, and 
Denny sporting his  “Grumpy Old Men” hat.

We stayed up late sharing stories and food and
beverages and each other’s company.  Thanks to
the Quality Inn for providing a very nice
accommodation and serving us at our very own
table at breakfast.  And thanks to Thomases for
arranging the second “A Frank Christmas” outing.


